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SUBJECT: Vendor Change for COVID-19 Testing 

 
The State has contracted with a new vendor, OptumServe, to keep the free drive-thru COVID-19 testing 
available.  OptumServe will replace Verily as the provider and was awarded funding by the State for this 
purpose. The drive-thru will continue to be located at the Lassen County Public Health building, 1445 
Paul Bunyan Road, however, OptumServe will be bringing in their own team. The testing schedule is 
listed below: 
  

• Every Wednesday 7am-7pm 
 
 
Please note, you must register online at https://lhi.care/start. If you have previously had a test at 
LCPH, you will need to re-register since this is a separate vendor.  
 
Contact your healthcare provider for more information about COVID-19 testing options. For additional 
questions regarding OptumServe, please visit https://lhi.care/covidtesting/faq. 
 
LCPH will continue to provide COVID-19 Contact Tracing to contain and prevent the transmission of 
COVID-19. 
 
If you feel like you or someone you care for is exhibiting symptoms, please call the Call Center at Public 
Health (530) 251-8100 Monday – Friday, 8am – 5pm. 
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